Royal College of Nursing of the United Kingdom
20 Cavendish Square

London
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Reykjavik, November 10th 2022

Dear colleagues in the United Kingdom.

The Icelandic Nurses' Association (INA) stands beside you. You have our full solidarity

during the difficult struggle that lies ahead. Your struggle is the same as ours.

Nurses do not receive wages in accordance with the workload and responsibility they
have, this is a global issue. Competitive salaries and acceptable working environment

in health care is vital for nurses and the quality of care.

INA urges the government authorities to negotiate immediately with RCN.

With regards

G L/éE} é}rq Polsdattor
Gudbjorg Palsdottir

President of the Icelandic Nurses Association
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